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Clarkson Historical Society’s Summer Camp  

      We have just finished the 2024 Summer School Camp at the Clarkson Academy. 

Along with learning cursive writing, the students saw a play about Lewis Swift, 

incorporating the fact that he received his education at the Clarkson Academy and to tie 

in with the solar eclipse.  Local people didn’t see the moon covering the sun, but thanks to 

the play, we heard the sounds when the sun was covered.  Readers were Olivia, Bridget, 

Maggie, Madelyn, and Shae.  Games, led by Leanna Hale and four former campers, Gabe, 

Olivia, Madelyn, and Bridget, included jump rope, huckle-buckle beanstalk, and drop the 

clothes pin in the bottle – not so easy!  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter compiled by Bonnie Howlett.  Information from CHS Board members.                 

Email to CHS:  Clarksonhistorical@gmail.com 
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